
Email to Community – September 12, 2019 
 
Attendance 
Parents/Guardians are reminded to contact the school if their student is going to be absent 
from school. Messages can be left on voice mail or via email. Please be sure to indicate your 
child’s first and last name and the reason for absence. 
 
Photo Day 
A reminder that Photo Day is tomorrow! All students are expected to have a photo taken. The 
pictures will be used to generate FHCI Student Cards which are required in the school and on 
the TTC. 
The Life Touch flyer was sent home last week and a copy is attached to this email for families 
who are interested in purchasing photo packages. Orders and payment can be brought 
tomorrow and given directly to the photographers.  
Orders can also be made online now or after photo day. 
 
https://my.lifetouch.ca/mylifetouch/#/ 
Picture Day ID: QB209291Q0 
 
If your child is away, retakes will happen on Wednesday October 23. 
 
 
Spirit Week – September 23 – 27 
Stay tuned for more details about our upcoming Spirit Week! Of particular note: 
Club Fair – Monday September 23 at lunch 
Students are encouraged to attend club fair and learn about the many amazing clubs that are 
running at FHCI! Meet student leaders and sign up to join. 
 
Pep Rally & Terry Fox Run  - September 26 
All students will be attending our Pep Rally and participating in the Terry Fox Run.  We hope 
you will join us and support this wonderful cause by donating to our Terry Fox School Run 
fundraising page at: http://www.terryfox.ca/ForestHillCIToronto  
Additionally, one or more "Toonies for Terry" can be purchased through School Cash Online. 

Thank you! The future of cancer research has never looked brighter!  

 
Grade 9 Curriculum and Special Education Information Night – September 19 (6:45 p.m. – 
8:00 p.m.) 
Parents and Guardians of students in grade 9 are invited to attend our Grade 9 Curriculum and 
Special Education Information Night. The evening will start at 6:45 p.m. in the Auditorium with 
a brief presentation. You will then have the opportunity to travel through the school and hear 
about the curriculum content in the various subjects/departments. The Library Learning 
Commons will also be open so that you can see the dynamic collaborative space. Not all 
teachers of grade 9 classes will be present and the focus of the evening is providing 

https://my.lifetouch.ca/mylifetouch/#/
http://www.terryfox.ca/ForestHillCIToronto


parents/guardians with a snapshot of the kind of work that will be done in classes this year. Be 
sure to visit the classes that are scheduled for semester 2 as well! Learn about class websites / 
google classrooms, resources, homework expectations and more.  
 
Families wishing to hear about the supports provided by the Special Education department will 
be called to the auditorium at 7:45 p.m. for a brief presentation by Susan Honess, the ACL of 
Special Education about how FHCI supports students with special education needs. The evening 
will end at approximately 8:00 p.m. 
 
 


